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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As part of the ASDAN Personal Development Silver qualification, Mrs da Silva and Mr Henderson’s senior 

ASDAN classes will be visiting BIFFA Recycling Centre in Broxburn on Monday 10th February. We will leave 

Deans around 9am and return around 11.00am, travelling there and back by school minibus. 

  

All pupils should bring sturdy footwear, for example walking boots or wellies. The site will provide all other 

Personal Protective Equipment such as eye wear, hard hat and hi-vis jackets. 

 

Pupils will be accompanied and supervised by Cedarbank staff at all times.  

 

Please contact me on 01506 242155 should you have any questions about this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT Cedarbank@DCHS 

Developing the Young Workforce Co-ordinator 


